
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Rodeo Sanitary District at a regular 
meeHng on Tuesday, July 9, 2024, at 1:30 p.m. in the John SweS Unified School District Board Room, 400 
Parker Ave., Rodeo, CA. 94572 to consider confirming the report of delinquent accounts and placing liens 
on said properHes and special assessments upon property taxes pursuant to Rodeo Sanitary District 
Ordinance No. 99-102, ArHcle III, SubscripHon and Franchise of CollecHon Services.  
Payments can be made prior to the hearing date at Republic Services, 3260 Blume Drive, Suite 100, 
Richmond, CA 94806, Monday through Friday between the hours of 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  For online 
payments www.RepublicServices.com and click on Pay Bill at the top of the homepage to pay online. You 
may also make a payment via Republic Services toll free payment line at (877)-692-9729.  For more 
informaHon on past due accounts, please call Republic Services Customer Service Center at (510)262-
7100. 
Copies of the informaHon regarding the public hearing item are available in the office of the Rodeo 
Sanitary District or by calling (510)799-2970.  Public aSendees may aSend the meeHng in person or 
remotely through Zoom teleconferences opHons. Remote meeHng parHcipaHon informaHon will be on 
the published agenda at rodeosan.org If you would like to make a public comment on this item, please 
aSend the meeHng in person or submit your comment via email to the Rodeo Sanitary District Manager 
by 9 am on Tuesday, July 9, 2024. 
 
 


